From: Allison MacEwen

To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Gas Station and Convenience store in Borden-Carleton for D.B. Murphy
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 10:57:33 AM

From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 8:59 AM
Subject: FW: Gas Station and Convenience store in Borden-Carleton for D.B. Murphy

From: Anna Rogers [mailto:larogers4853@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 4:22 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Gas Station and Convenience store in Borden-Carleton for D.B. Murphy

We live in Borden-Carleton and we understood DB Murphy was putting up a Tim Hortons and
a Wendy's up here next to Ceretti' Grocery and Convenience Store. We do NOT need another
gas station and Convenience store here in the community of Borden -Carleton. We already
have three gas stations and two convenience stores in the community. We do not want to lose
the ones we have had in the community for decades. Families that grew up in the community
and are now running the businesses their parents and grandparents started in the community.
Please do NOT APPROVE this application for our small community. WE REALLY DO NOT
NEED THEM HERE.

Thank you for your time and consideration, but please take into consideration what the
community wants - not what Danny Murphy wants!!

Sincerely and Respectfully submitted,
Anna Rogers
Lifetime Resident of Borden-Carleton.
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